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Comments: There is no reason to remove more trees and there is certainly no reason to destroy the habitat
where the Wild animals live! 1, as a frequent visitor to Yellowstone National Park, ask you to please not allow the
U.S. Forest Service to proceed forward with their new plan referred to as the SALAT project!

Thank you,

Patrick McLaughlin



